
Congregational Chair’s Report – February 18, 2018  

  

The leadership team consists of congregational chair Karen Rath, assistant congregational chair 

Doug Miller, and elders Gloria Horst Rosenberger, Jim Pierce, Bethany Spicher Schonberg, and 

Joel Weidner.  

  

The leadership team has been meeting monthly to keep things running smoothly during the 

congregation’s time of pastoral transition. Chair Karen Rath and elder Joel Weidner represent the 

leadership team on the pastoral search committee.   

  

All members of the leadership team have been taking turns checking church phone messages and 

leading sharing time during worship.   

  

The leadership team thanks everyone for all the ways that you serve and help our church 

community do the work of the kingdom of God.  

  

Respectfully submitted,  

Karen Rath, Congregational Chair 


